
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WATER SERVICE REQUIREMENTS 
 

 

Planning ahead for water service to your new home or business is an 

important process. The existence of a buildable lot does not imply that water 

service is readily available to the lot, even if neighboring properties are 

being served water. 

If you are within our service area, Paradise Irrigation District will review 

what is necessary to provide water to your property, including what is 

involved in establishing a connection to the District system. There is no 

charge for this review.  

 

If needed, a Water Service Requirements letter will summarize what is 

necessary to provide a service connection to your property. If substantial 

effort and expense is involved in completing your water connection, you will 

be forewarned and able to make an informed decision on how to proceed. 

 

To initiate the review process, contact customer service at 530-877-4971, 

pidwater.com or come into the PID office at 6332 Clark Rd, Paradise CA 

95969. Please have a copy of the plan check or building permit receipt with 

the associated building permit number. 

 

 
 


